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Fwd: FW: International Director level vacancies at the World Health Organization

From : Alan Ludowyke <aludowyke@gmail.com> Wed, Oct 03, 2018 03:11 PM
Subject : Fwd: FW: International Director level vacancies at the World Health Organization
To : International Health Unit <dihunit@health.gov.lk>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: PRUN Geneva <prun.geneva@mfa.gov.lk>

Date: Tue, Oct 2, 2018 at 4:24 PM

Subject: FW: International Director level vacancies at the World Health Organization
To: Ministry of Health <secretary@health.gov.lk>, <aludowyke@gmail.com>

Permanent Mission of Sri Lanka in Geneva
56 Rue de Moillebeau

1209 Geneva.

Tel : 022919 1250

Fax : 022 734 9084

Email : prun.geneva@mfa.gov.lk

visit our web : WWW.lankamission.org

http://mail.health.gov.lk/h/printmessage?id=8982&tz=Asia/Colombo 13
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From: MIRCESCU, Liliana [mailto: mircescul@who.int]

Sent: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 12:13 PM
Subject: International Director level vacancies at the World Health Organization

Dear Sir or Madam,

We would like to share with you vacancies which are currently published for Director level positions on the website of the World Health

Organization.

Zimbra

In particular, we would draw your attention to the position of the Director, Ageing and Life Course, at D1.

Req.
Identifi
er*

1802900

1803530

1804028

Title

Director of the Global
Preparedness Monitoring board
Secretariat (GPMB)

Director of Communications

Director, Ageing and Life
Course

Grad

D2

D2

D1

Contract Type

Fixed-term
Appointment

Fixed-term
Appointment
Fixed-term
Appointment

City-
Name

Geneva

Geneva

Geneva

Closing
Date

8-Oct-18

14-Oct-18

12-Oct-18

Region

HQ, Headquarters

HQ, Headquarters

HQ, Headquarters

* The Requisition Identifier can be entered into the keyword search in the recruitment platform

https://careers.who.int/careersection/ex ‘jobsearch.ftl/ for ease of vacancy retrieval.
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The aim is to increase the diversity of our in. _nationally recruited staff in addition to giv..1g your nationals information about vacant
* positions at WHO.

We would very much appreciate if you could disseminate these position widely within your networks. WHO is committed to improving its
gender balance, particularly in positions at the senior levels of the Organization, and we would therefore appreciate any support from
you in targeting qualified female candidates.

With our thanks,

The Human Resources Management Department

World Health Organization
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